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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

R+B Sten-Tel participates in the PAeHI Committee on Behalf of PA-AHDI

Doylestown, PA –  August 20, 2009 – Peter Minio of R+B Sten-Tel will be representing the Pennsylvania 
Chapter of the Association for Healthcare Documentation Integrity (PA-AHDI), a charter member at the Pennsylvania 
eHealth Initiaitive (PAeHI).

The Pennsylvania eHealth Initiative encourages the use of electronic medical records (EMR) in Pennsylvania and 
health information exchanges (HIE).  It looks at how interoperability benefits certain stakeholders and access is an 
advantage to patients.  PAeHI is also concerned with issues such as safety, security and privacy around the 
exchange of health information.

PA-AHDI is the Pennsylvania Chapter of AHDI, a professional society representing the clinical documentation sector. 
Their purpose is to set and maintain standards for education and practice in health data capture and documentation 
sector to ensure accuracy, privacy and security.  They advocate for workforce development in allied health and the 
critical role of the technology-enabled documentation knowledge worker in the electronic health record (EHR).
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